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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1185 removes the requirement for an honorably discharged veteran to present a valid 

Oklahoma driver license or state photo identification card and military discharge papers in order 

to receive free admission to a state park. Additionally, the measure provides for veterans to 

receive free admission for one vehicle, which must be pre-registered with the Oklahoma Tourism 

and Recreation Department using appropriate veteran documentation. For museums, veterans 

must show appropriate veteran documentation at time of entry, which may include an Oklahoma 

driver license, state photo identification card, or military discharge papers.  
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